
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 5, 2010 
 
 
TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 
 
SUBJECTS: 1) MANGO General Meeting 

2) APGA Foundation Operations Conference - Springfield 
  
Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate 
person(s). 
 
1) MANGO General Meeting 

The next MANGO general meeting has been set for 10:00 a.m. on Friday, March 12, 2010, 
in Jefferson City.  The meeting will be on the 4th floor (Room 450, Ballroom) of the 
Governor Office Building (GOB).  Coffee and bakery items will be served prior to the 
meeting (9:30 a.m.) and lunch will be provided.  Parking is available in the City Parking 
Garage directly across from the Governor Office Building.  If you have suggested 
discussion items, please contact a MANGO Board Member or the MoPSC Staff.   
 
Possible discussion items include: 

Control Room Management Regulations 
 PSC Damage Prevention Legislation 
 PSC New Rulemaking 

    
2) APGA Foundation Operations Conference 

Gary Gibson, Director of Distribution for City Utilities of Springfield, requested that we notify 
all of the Missouri operators about the upcoming APGA Foundation Operations Conference 
to be held in Springfield on March 22-24, 2010.  This should be very informative for 
Missouri operators and Staff encourages your attendance.  Information concerning the 
conference is enclosed.    

  
If you have any questions concerning any of these topics, please contact me at 573/751-3456. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Robert R. Leonberger 
RRL:rf Assistant Manager – Gas Safety/Engineering 
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